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Dear parents, 
 

There will be a THRASS information evening held on Monday March 5th, 2012. THRASS stands for 

Teaching Handwriting, Reading and Spelling Strategies. It will be a particularly useful time for parents 

with children new to the school, or those who have been unable to make it to previous information 

sessions. We will be fortunate enough to have Mrs Denyse Ritchie, the co-author of THRASS, running 

the evening’s session. The session will begin at 7pm. We hope to see you there. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs Mary Zahn                                                         
Learning Support Co-ordinator                                   

 

 


